
  

Greetings from Yokosuka, Japan 
We thank each of you for your faithfulness to support us as your missionaries to 
the U.S. Military. We pray you are all doing well and are looking forward to the 
summer months. We look forward to visiting with each of you during our 
furlough next year. We have put together timeframes of when we will be in each 
area. Please email me and let me know when we can visit with you and give a 
report of everything that God is doing with the ministry here. We will schedule 
the meetings in a first come first fill order. If you have any questions please let 
me know. Following is the schedule: 
 
March 
1-17 Washington  
18-24 Oregon 
25-31 Idaho 
 
April 
1-14 Arizona  
15-21 New Mexico 
22 April-24 May Missouri 
 
May 
25-28 Illinois 
29 May-4 June Indiana 
 
June 
5-9 Kentucky  
10-23 Tennessee  
24-30 Georgia  
 
 



 

July 
1-18 Florida 
19-24 Alabama 
25 July-4 August Louisiana 
  
August 
5-31 Texas 
 
We are open for booking any Sunday or Mid-week service. Thank you for your 
consideration, prayers, and continued support. We are looking forward to visiting 
with each of you. Until then, God bless. 
  

 

Contact: +81 (0)80-3394-1776 | stuartjellison93@gmail.com 

Mailing Address: 〒239-0812 | Kanagawa Yokosuka-shi | 60-10 Obaradai | Japan 

Sending Church: Riverview Baptist Church | 4921 W. Wernett Rd | Pasco, WA 99301 

Mission Board: Baptist International Missions, Inc. | P.O. Box 9 | Harrison, TN 37341 
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